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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As January 2021 comes to a close, I don’t think any of us thought that we would still be in the position we are in 
with the Covid-19 Pandemic.  Our wonderful Welsh Winter rain seems set in for a while and our school is not quite 
the same without all of our Cwmnedd children. 
 
Today’s announcement by Kirsty Williams the Education Minister for Wales, gives us a little hope of some form of 
return to school in the near future, but understandably this also relies on the virus reducing within the community.  
We will keep you up-to-date with all developments but what we do know is the provision for Key Worker children 
and vulnerable learners will continue after half term. 
 

THANK YOU - YOU ARE AMAZING! 
I wanted to take this opportunity to say a huge Thank You to you 

our Cwmnedd families.  As I have said previously, nothing will 
replace the face to face learning that happens in the classroom, and 
when we return, our priority as a school will be to ensure we meet 
the Wellbeing needs of our children, as well as catch up on lost 

learning. 
In the meantime, whatever support you are able to offer your child at home with their learning is enough.  

Remember to ensure that you take time as a family, enjoy conversation, make time to be outside and contact 
school if you need support. 

 
A HUGE THANK YOU too to our families that use our school provision – your daily care and kind words really 

help us! 
 

CWMNEDD CWTCHES 

Most importantly I just want to send a HUGE CWMNEDD CWTCH to our fantastic Cwmnedd children.  
You are doing a super job at home, are trying your best with your learning and making us all feel really 

proud of you.  This Cwtch is also for our wonderful Cwmnedd children who attend school to use 
provision – you always help to make us smile and fill our school with happiness and laughter! 

A big squeeze from all staff at Cwmnedd until we can be together again! 
 

Best wishes to you all, please continue to stay safe by following Government 
Guidelines 
 
Miss S A Harwood 
Headteacher 

Article of the Month for January 2021: 
Article 29 

The right to become the best that you can be. 

. 


